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The Georgia Figure Skating Club Board of Directors is monitoring the 

situation with the coronavirus/COVID-19 and making decisions 

regarding Club events based on the safety and well-being for all 

members, their families and our community.  

 

U.S. Figure Skating has updated their recommendations for clubs: 
https://www.usfigureskating.org/news/article/32420-letter-us-figure-skating-president-anne-cammett 

 

It is out of an abundance of caution for our members that we follow their recommendations to 

cancel all club activities through at least May 11. 

 

This means that the test session scheduled for April 25 at the Atlanta Ice House is cancelled.  As 

well as all Club Ice sessions through May 11.  

 

Currently, all of the rinks in Georgia are closed.  

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and adhere to the guidance of U.S. Figure Skating and 

the CDC.  

https://www.usfigureskating.org/news/article/32420-letter-us-figure-skating-president-anne-cammett

